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Docket Nos. 50-313
and 50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
,

ATTN: Mr. J. Ted Enos
' Manager, Licensing

Post Office Box 551-

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letters dated April 17 and May 9,
: 1985, relating to fees for the following applications:

'

1. March 16, 1984 Application:

Your letter dated April 17, 1985 informed us that since only one -
regulation and one submittal is involved in your March 16,1984
application in response to Generic Letters 82-16 and 83-37 and both
letters address NUREG-0737 items, only the paid Class III and I
fees are appropriate. Our letter to you dated February 20, 1985

i requested additional fees (Class II and Class I) for the overtime
requirements (GL-82-16). The March 16,1984 application is subject
to the fee provisions of 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978
regulations which require fees according to the nimber and nature
of the issues requiring review (i.e., single safety issue is a
Class III, unrelated administrative issue is a Class II, several
safety issues require a Class IV fee). NUREG-0737 is not the
issue, but rather the basis for certain issues to be addressed by
licensees. Consequently, we have determined that the fees previously
requested are appropriate and due in the amount of $1,600.

2. December 14,1984 Application:

Your letter of May 9,1985, informed us that the December 14, 1984
request relating to once-through SG sleeved tube inspection for'

ANO-1 does not require the requested $150 application fee because
it is covered by the $150 application fee remitted with your
August 13, 1984 application for Technical Specification changes for
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SG surveillance. By haendment No. 86 to License fio. DPR-51, issued
on November 8, 1984, the review of the August 13, 1984 application
was completed and closed and review cost data is being collected to
bill you for that application. Consequently, your submittal dated
December 14, 1984, is considered a new request and its review and
evaluation is required to detennine the adequacy of the eddy current
inspection techniques when inspecting sleeved tubes. On this
basis, the $150 application fee is due for your December 14, 1984
submittal in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.A.

In conclusion, it is requested that your Company remit the sum of $1,750
for fees currently required for your March 16 and December 14, 1984
rege asts.

Sincerely,

va isu.a Mned by

.Wm. O Miller

William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

DISTRIBUTION:
PDR

LPDR

ig
RSlee, ORB-3
GVissing, ORB-4
PKreutzer, ORB-3
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LFMB Reactor File
LFMB Pending Check File
LFMB R/F
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